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The days immediately before and after Public Holidays are usually the busiest time for most 
trades. According to an analysis of occupational accidents involving serious consequences, 
these days are also highly accident-prone in most trades. In view of this, contractors, 
sub-contractors and service providers should all stay alert, put in place appropriate safety 
measures and monitor the effectiveness of such measures with a view to ensuring work 
safety during the above periods. 

 
The Occupational Safety and Health Council prepares publications such as booklets and 
posters on the subject for distribution free of charge to various organisations in order to 
heighten awareness of work safety immediately before and after Public Holidays.  

 
If you have any enquiries, please contact Ms Michelle CHOW of the Occupational Safety and 
Health Council on 2116 5631, or email: michelle@oshc.org.hk. 
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